
Next Monday (17th October) we will be having our Harvest 
Collection and Harvest Assembly.


We will be collecting for Mustard Tree, a charity in Manchester 
which is always there to support with food banks when people may 

be struggling. 





Please don’t feel you 
must bring something or 

even that you must 
bring a lot but if you can 

spare anything at all 
then I know that the 

charity and families who 
access it will be forever 

grateful. 



